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Fireworks 

Thank you so much to everyone who supported our Fireworks event.  We made £3,098.60 profit.  

This money will directly impact the children across Red Oaks and be spent on resources which will 

make a difference.   We will keep you updated on what the donations from FORO will spent on.   

 

Children in Need 

The BBC’s Children in Need Appeal Night is Friday 17th 

November this year and our dress-up theme at Red Oaks this 

year is SPOTS! Please make a suggested donation of £1.00 on 

ParentPay by this date and we look forward to seeing everyone 

looking Spotty! 

 

Bag2School 

Many thanks for all your donations. We raised £134.00. 

 

 

Value of the Term 

Red Oaks value for this term is RESPECT. 

Headlice 

There have been some outbreaks of headlice in school and so we would like to ask all 

parents/carers to regularly check their child/children’s hair and treat them appropriately, 

if necessary.  Pupils with long hair are advised to keep it tied back in either a ponytail or 

plaits.  There is further detailed advice on the following website: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits.  Many thanks. 

 

Friends of Red Oaks Lottery 

How it works... 

Just choose 6 numbers between 0-9 and if they match the weekly lottery draw. you could win great 

prizes.  One of our players will win a cash prize every week, maybe even the £25k jackpot! Tickets 

cost just £1 per week and 40p from each £1 goes to Red Oaks.   

Every Saturday at 8pm the numbers are drawn and posted online.  Winners are notified by email and 

winnings are paid into the account of your choice.   

 

PJ & Popcorn Movie Night 

Friends of Red Oaks are holding a PJ & Popcorn night on 23rd November. Please book on via the 

following link www.foropta.co.uk/shop 

 

Uniform 

As the weather is now starting to turn colder, please make sure your child comes to school 

appropriately dressed and with a warm coat.  Also please ensure that children have warm clothes for 

PE as this is often outside. 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits
http://www.foropta.co.uk/shop


Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 8th December 

The Christmas lunch will be on Friday 8th December.  All meals must be booked via 

ParentPay in the normal way by Thursday 30 November.  Please note there will NOT 

be an option for Jacket Potato on this day.  All children are invited to wear their 

Christmas jumpers – if you don’t have one why not decorate a normal jumper with 

tinsel or something - the more festive the better – in return for a donation 

through Parentpay to go to Save the Children, your kindness is always much appreciated. 
 

If your child has any dietary requirements, please email tylerm@redoaks.org.uk with these.   

 

Dojo 

Please check Dojo for the Science and Maths challenges. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

17th November – Children in Need – Non-Uniform Day - Spots 

21st November – Open Evening – New Parents 3.30-4.30pm 

23rd November – PJ & Popcorn Evening 5.00-7.00pm 
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